105 Stockington Road Woodstown, NJ 08098 May 1, 2007

Ms. Kathy Coates, Secretary, Board of Trustees Public Employees' Retirement System PO Box 295 Trenton, NJ 08625-0295

Re: MS # 1

Dear Ms. Coates;

On February 9, 2007 I sent you a letter regarding my pension (copy attached.) To date I have not heard anything from the PERS office regarding my request. Would you please follow up on that and let me know the status.

If there is any other information which you require, please contact me.

Sincerely,

G. Philip Lewis